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January 19, 2021 
 

 
 TO: Board of Directors 
 
 FROM: Lewis T. Broschard III, Fire Chief 
 
 RE: Update on Fire Station Construction Projects 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
 Fire Station 86 – Bay Point 

The January 19 Board of Directors agenda includes an item to award the construction 
contract to the apparent low bidder. The duration of construction is projected to be 610 days 
which brings the target completion date to winter of 2022. This is a significant project for the 
District as we invest in facilities that enhance our future capabilities.  

 

  
 

 Fire Station 70 – San Pablo  

Construction continues at a good pace with minimal issues. We are on schedule and 
projecting a spring 2021 opening. 

 
 Fire Station 9 – Pacheco  

Progress with this site has slowed as we work through drainage challenges and potential 
FAA approvals for an alternate site.  All options are being pursued.  A more detailed update 
should available in the coming months.       

 


